
 

 
Arkansas Million Dollar Raffle Draw 
Set for April 7th, Lottery Announces 

Raffle Sales to End April 6th  
 
Little Rock – February 1, 2011 – If you haven’t taken your chance at 
the Arkansas Million Dollar Raffle, time is running out!  The Raffle 
game, which will have the best odds of a $1,000,000 win in Arkansas 
Scholarship Lottery history, will sell its last ticket on Wednesday, 
April 6.   
  
The Raffle will pay off big—two ticket numbers will be drawn to win 
$1,000,000.  Also, there will be 540 $1,000 winners, and 600 $100 
winners.  Until the end of the day on April 6, there will continue to be 
four $20 instant prizes for every 100 Raffle tickets sold.  The instant 
prize winners are still in the running for the big drawing.   
  
The Arkansas Scholarship Lottery has sold more than half of the 
500,000 Million Dollar Raffle tickets to date, at a price of $10 per 
ticket.  Players who want a chance at the big prizes have two months 
to grab their tickets before time runs out.    
  
On the anticipated April 7 draw date, 1142 numbers will be randomly 
drawn.  Those who hold the winning numbers will win $100, $1,000, 
or $1,000,000!  The drawing will take place at ASL Headquarters in 
Little Rock, supervised by security and external auditors.    
  
Prizes must be claimed within 180 days of the draw date, and winning 
ticket numbers must be identical to and in the same order as the 
numbers drawn.   
  
For more information:   
Julie Baldridge, 501-683-1877, julie.baldridge@arkansas.gov 
 


